
 
 
The Admission ceremony was held for our freshman accepted by Immigration 
Bureau on April 2019  
 
The entrance ceremony for April 2019 was held on April 10th. 
22 freshmen including 11 Indonesian, 6 Taiwanese, 2 Sri Lankan, 2 Mongolian 
and 1 Chinese joined our school. 
The goal of new students is to pass the Japanese Language Proficiency Test and to 
acquire natural Japanese language ability and to be an international-minded 
person. 
They will study Japanese for two years from now. 
We want them to do their best without forgetting their initial intention. 


